
 

 

 

 

Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) 
 

The Early Bird Pre-School aims to offer a unique and positive play-based learning experience 
for every child who attends. Our team are dedicated to removing barriers to learning, 
ensuring that all children are included in our curriculum and making good progress in their 
development. 

What is EYPP? 

Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) is additional funding we receive to support the outcomes 
of children who meet the criteria. You will be informed by your child’s key person if your 
child is entitled to EYPP. 

What we do with the EYPP funding 

The additional money is used to support the needs of each child and we are accountable for 
how the money is spent.  At The Early Bird Pre-School this money is used to: 

• Train staff in identified specific areas 

• Contribute towards funding enrichment activities linked to the development of the 
child 

• Contribute to purchasing additional resources linked to the development of the child 

• Contribute to funding for additional support staff to deliver extra support e.g. small 
group activities, nurture groups 

 

Parent Partnership  
 

Your child’s key person or the setting manager will speak to you about your child’s 
development and how we are planning to use the EYPP funding to support your child’s 
individual needs. You will be kept updated with your child’s progress with regular catch up 
meetings with your key person. 

 

 


